
From: Shahnaz Ghavami 
Sent: Friday, September 17, 2004 9:46 AM 
To: 'Edward Davison' 
Cc: Scott Kotler; Trang Nguyen 
Subject: RE: Hughes Network System Inc. 
 
Eddie: Thank you very much. 
Shahnaz- 
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-----Original Message----- 
From: Edward Davison [mailto:EDavison@ntia.doc.gov]  
Sent: Friday, September 17, 2004 5:32 AM 
To: Shahnaz Ghavami 
Cc: Scott Kotler; Trang Nguyen 
Subject: Re: Hughes Network System Inc. 
 
 
Shahnaz: 
 
Txs for the heads up.. 
Looks ok to me... 
 
Eddie 
 
>>> "Shahnaz Ghavami" <Shahnaz.Ghavami@fcc.gov> 09/16/04 03:09PM >>> 
Eddie:  
  
Attached is a .PDF copy of the pending Hughes Network System Inc.'s Ka-band 
earth station application for your review. 
 
I am going to grant this application with the following condition, on Monday 
September 20, 2004 if I don't hear anything from you. 
 
"The 17.8-20.2 GHz band is shared with U.S. Government space stations and 
associated earth stations in the Fixed-Satellite Service. The satellite network 
of which this is a cooperating earth station is subject to coordination under 
US334 and operation of this earth station will be subject to any technical 
constraints resulting from this coordination." 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Shahnaz Ghavami 
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